Dr. Elisabeth Brennan
Assistant Professor
Fisheries and Wildlife Program

18 October 2007

Dear Dr.Hamm,

Enclosed please find the final report on the “Army Corps of Engineer Wetland Delineation
Training” grant I received as part of a faculty development grant from ATU in March 2007.

Thank you very much for funding this project. I found the class to be a valuable learning
experience and am working to integrate wetland delineation into our current Wetland Ecology

course.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you again for funding this
development grant.

Sincerely,

Thalth Sresar—

Elisabeth Brennan

cc. Dr. Richard Cohoon, Dean of Physical and Life Sciences
Dr. Charlie Gagen, Department Head of Biological Sciences




